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In accordance with Regulation 14 of the Town and Country Planning (Local 

Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, notice is hereby given that at a meeting 

held on 22 April 2024 Stratford-on-Avon District Council resolved to adopt the 

Stratford-upon-Avon Gateway Site Framework Masterplan Supplementary 

Planning Document. 

The Gateway Masterplan Framework Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) 

will help guide regeneration of the Gateway site, located to the northwest of 

Stratford-upon-Avon town centre, to deliver a high-quality redevelopment 

scheme, including a World Shakespeare Centre. In addition, the SPD will help 

deliver Council policies embedded within the Core Strategy, Policy AS.1, the 

Stratford-upon-Avon Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) and Proposal 

SUA.6 in the emerging Site Allocations Plan (SAP). 

Copies of the SPD are available for inspection free of charge at the District 

Council’s offices, Elizabeth House, Church Street, Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 

6HX (Monday to Friday during normal office hours), and at Stratford-upon-

Avon Library, Henley Street, Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 6PZ during normal 

opening hours. 

The SPD is also available to view on the Council’s website at: Stratford-upon-Avon 

Gateway Masterplan | Stratford-on-Avon District Council 

 

Pursuant to Section 23(1) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act (as 

amended), modifications were made to the SPD. These modifications are set 

out in the Consultation Statement (dated April 2024). This document is 

available to view alongside the SPD at the above locations and on the Council’s 

website. 

https://www.stratford.gov.uk/planning-building/stratford-upon-avon-gateway-masterplan.cfm
https://www.stratford.gov.uk/planning-building/stratford-upon-avon-gateway-masterplan.cfm


Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the SPD may apply 

to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of that decision. 

Any such application must be made promptly and in any event not later than 3 

months after the date on which the SPD was adopted. 


